
NOTICE TO ALL BROWARD 
COUNTY RESIDENTS

Broward County Mosquito Control Aerial Spraying

Broward County Mosquito Control may perform aerial spraying 
throughout Broward County to reduce nuisance or disease 
vector mosquito populations between June 27, 2025 and 
June 26, 2026, which typically occurs following major rainfall 
events or disease outbreak. The insecticide applied during the 
potential aerial spray mission is Dibrom (active ingredient Naled). 
Dibrom is registered for use in the United States including Florida 
by both the US Environmental Protection Agency and the Florida 
Department of Agriculture and Consumer Services and has been 
safely used by Broward County Mosquito Control for decades. 
Chemically sensitive residents who have been registered with 
the state to be alerted prior to spraying will be notified. Residents 
with breathing difficulties should remain indoors during the aerial 
spraying. Prior to any aerial spraying missions, Broward County 
will issue public media announcements to inform residents 
in advance. For the schedule of areas to be sprayed and for 
other information, please visit Broward.org/Mosquito or call 
954-765-4062.


